


From: Chantal Coughlin
To: Blackham, Kathleen
Subject: Case # 2024ZON144
Date: Thursday, February 27, 2025 3:41:25 AM

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing, as a 25 year resident of McFarland Farms subdivision, to state my opposition to
the rezoning of the land located at 7500 S. Sherman Drive.

Aside from the fact that the infrastructure is not in place to support another residential project
in this area, this land serves as a vital green space and wildlife habitat.

I ask that you reject the rezoning petition for the land at 7500 S. Sherman Drive.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Adrienne Coughlin 

mailto:diddumdaddum@gmail.com
mailto:Kathleen.Blackham@indy.gov


From: Joyce Leisure
To: Blackham, Kathleen
Subject: Rezoning near McFarland Farms
Date: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 7:37:53 PM

I definitely oppose the rezoning of this wooded area for reasons stated in our Hearing flyer.

Many residents enjoy this bit of wooded refuge and enjoy it as a wildlife habitat.

Inceased number of homes and traffic will increase the burden of already existing homes and traffic flow.

Joyce Leisure
7421 Poppyseed Drive
Indianapolis, IN. 46237

mailto:jeleisure@gmail.com
mailto:Kathleen.Blackham@indy.gov


From: Debbie West
To: Blackham, Kathleen
Subject: 7500 S Sherman Drive
Date: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 10:28:57 PM

I might not able to get to the Hearing tomorrow at 1:00 but wanted to let you know that I oppose the re-zoning of
this area!!!

Deborah F West
7408 Tarragon Lane
Sent from my iPhone

mailto:dfwest0405@gmail.com
mailto:Kathleen.Blackham@indy.gov


From: Randy Wolf
To: Blackham, Kathleen
Subject: Rezoning near McFarland Farms, please say no
Date: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 7:07:14 PM

I am writing as a resident of McFarland Farms in Southport against the rezoning of the
wooded area near  7500 S Sherman Drive, Indianapolis, IN 46237. The infrastructure cannot
sustain more housing in that location. 

I cannot attend the meeting tomorrow and wanted to let you know alternative idea. 

Instead, I would LOVE the city to use this area to create a nature preserve with trails that all
surrounding neighborhoods can use. 

The McFarland Farms subdivision already has a large, mostly unused, parking lot at the
neighborhood pool area which would be great as parking for a trailhead. There are a couple
dozen parking and rarely more than 10 are used in the summer. 

Thanks for your consideration. 

mailto:randy.wolf@gmail.com
mailto:Kathleen.Blackham@indy.gov
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